

Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk

Phone: 01772 624416

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk

Weekly Newsletter 13th May 2021

Headteacher's Message

We have had lots of compliments on our contribution to last week's Chorley and Leyland Methodist Circuit's Service. There is a link here if you would like to see some of our Key Stage 2 Children reading prayers (near the end of the service) <u>Sunday Service 9th May - YouTube</u>

Teachers are looking forward to reporting to you on your child's learning at Parents' Evenings on 18th and 19th May and appointments will be available to be booked via School Cloud until 6:00pm this evening. If you have anything that you would like to speak to me about please email parentalconcerns@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk and I will respond.

You will note from the "Dates for your Diary" that school photographs will be taken tomorrow, Friday 14th May. These are individual photographs. Family photographs will not be taken at this time. Class photographs using these individual photographs will be made available for Year 6. It would be wonderful if our children could look as clean and shiny as possible for their photographs.

Win books for our school!

National Book Tokens are running a competition to win £5000 of books for our school, all you have to do is nominate our school via the link.

More nominations mean more chances of winning. Please ask friends and family if they will nominate us too!

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools

CORONAVIRUS — Thank you for your continued vigilance. It is greatly appreciated, especially as it can sometimes feel like we are back to 'normal'! Please continue to report any symptoms, self-isolation periods or confirmed cases to school as soon as you are able.

Lateral flow tests for asymptomatic testing are available at Woodlands, Southport Road, Chorley, to all members of the public from 2:30pm-8:00pm. 7 days a week.

Please note that term time holidays will be recorded as unauthorised absence and may be subject to fines. We would like to have our children in school as much as we can, given the unsettled nature of the last eighteen months.

Please see over for photographs of some of this week's activities...

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

14.05.21 - INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

17.05.21 - 3F SCOOTSAFE

18.05.21 - Y3 SAMBA DRUMMING WORKSHOP

1S WILDWOOD EXPERIENCE

18.05 AND 19.05.21 -PARENTS EVENINGS VIA SCHOOL CLOUD

20.05.21 - Y6 GREEK DAY

21.05.21 - Y4 SIKHISM DAY

24.5.21 - 3D SCOOTSAFE

25.05.21 - Y2 AFRICAN DRUMMING WORKSHOP

28.05.21 - NON UNIFORM DAY FOR JUST ONE TREE

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM

07.06.21 INSET DAY

08.06.21 SCHOOL REOPENS

With thanks for your continued support of our fantastic staff,

Jill R Wright



LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS







LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS























